
 
 

The Project RIA and Czech Railway Transport  

for Regions is heading to Slovakia today 

The successful project Railway Transport for Regions exceeds our borders, 

heading to Slovakia. Representatives of ministries of transport, management of the 

Railway Infrastructure Administration and the Czech Railways, together with 

partners from the Slovak Railways (ZSR) and the Railway Company of Slovakia 

(ZSSK) shall meet at the round table in Bratislava today. The main topics of the 

meeting are the current and future operation of cross-border lines, including 

planned investments, modernisation of railways and, last but not least, 

coordination of regional and long-distance transport. 
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